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OFFICIAL OFFICIAL 

2 May 2024 

 
Dear Submitter  

 
Precincts Standing Advisory Committee – Referral 1: Fishermans Bend Infrastructure Funding Planning 
Scheme Amendment 

On 30 April 2024, the Committee advised parties of its decision to grant an adjournment of the Hearing set 
down for 27 May 2024 until 14 October 2024 (at the earliest). The Committee further advised it would 
convene a third Directions Hearing as soon as possible to consider revised Hearing dates and directions for 
the conduct of the Hearing. 

Parties were directed to advise Planning Panels Victoria of their availability in the weeks of 6 May, 13 May 
and 20 May for a third Directions Hearing.  

Directions Hearing 

After considering the availability of parties and the need to have the Directions Hearing as soon as practical, 
the Committee advises the third Directions Hearing will be held in person and online: 
12noon, Wednesday, 8 May 2024 
Planning Panels Victoria 
Hearing Room 1 
Ground Floor 
1 Spring Street, Melbourne 
 
You can join online by video using MS Teams: Join the meeting now 
Or dial in (audio only): Call (03) 7019 2540 and enter Phone Conference ID: 525 844 559# 

Parties should allow two hours for the third Directions Hearing. 

The Committee also directed parties to advise Planning Panels Victoria and the parties in writing at least 
two business days before the third Directions Hearing of: 

• any concerns with DTP Precincts’ proposed timetable and procedural steps set out in Harwood 
Andrews’ letter dated 29 April 2024, along with proposed alternatives 

• any further directions the parties intend to seek 
• availability constraints between 14 October 2024 and 20 December 2024 for a reconvened 

hearing. 

As a result, the above matters must be advised no later than 12noon, Monday 6 May 2024. 

The Committee proposes to issue further directions after considering all requests and any additional 
matters raised at the Directions Hearing or in writing before the Directions Hearing. 

If you have any other questions, please contact the Panel Coordinator, Planning Panels Victoria on (03) 8508 
0888 or planning.panels@delwp.vic.gov.au 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDA0YWNhZTYtZjY3My00ZTI5LWJhZGEtOWZiYTk3ZmNlYzAy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22e8bdd6f7-fc18-4e48-a554-7f547927223b%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224ec8a0f3-7e46-4a40-9101-77526333d08d%22%7d
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Yours sincerely 

Sarah Carlisle 
Committee Chair 
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